

Happy October everyone. The crisp fall air is upon this morning. September was a great month for sunshine and warmth. Part of our Indian summer I'm hoping. There is supposedly warmer weather to come later this week; according to the forecast. Trust everyone had a great summer and now will have a fantastic fall. There will be one more newsletter sent out for November, so that the Turkey Trek weekend and any other info can be sent out before the winter reprieve. If you should have any articles, pictures, anything of interest, please submit them by the first week in November to the Newsletter editor.

Next CAMC General Meeting will be Wednesday October 14 at Kerrywood Nature Centre @ 7:30 pm.

Presentation for October Meeting is: "Ecovillages: Experiments in Living Well", Ray Allan and Patricia Orr will discuss their experiences in visiting a number of eco-villages around the world. Ray is a Biology Instructor at Red Deer College and has led many study trips to Kenya. Patricia teaches high school in Red Deer.

Upcoming Event for October of course is the Turkey Trek, October 23-25.

There was an e-mail sent out for sign-up of what food you would like to bring, make sure you send this info to Doris. The club pays for the turkey, Ham, potatoes, veggies. If you have any questions, please send to Doris.

Reminder: If you are going to the Turkey Trek, you need to call the Shunda Creek Hostel and book your own room and pay for it on your own. The club does not do this for you. Shunda Creek Hostel provides the bedding – sheets and pillows. NO sleeping bags are allowed to be brought in. Cost for a dorm room is around \$ 22.00 per night. You can book online at www.hihostels.ca or call 1-866-762-4122 or direct to Shunda Creek Hostel at 1-403-721-2140. Email is shunda@hihostels.ca

Update Steve Herrero Bear talk:

Tickets for this event will be available Oct 1 at the Kerrywood Nature Centre. Tickets are free, but you need a ticket to get in.

Steve Herrero, internationally known bear expert, will be speaking at the Margaret Parson's Theatre, Red Deer College, on Thursday Oct 22 at 7:30 PM. If you have any questions, please contact Bertha Ford bfordrd@telus.net for further information

Headwalls Lake Trip Pictures Sept 26 – submitted by Jeff





If you should have any questions or inquiries, please contact a member of the Executive as listed below. Please send to their e-mails as noted on the membership lists.

CAMC Executive 2009		
President	Sandy	wayuphigh@shaw.ca
Vice President	Jeff	
Trips Chair	Doug	trips@camchiking.ca
Treasurer/Membership Ron		
Courses Chair	Doris	
Programs Chair	Maureen	programs@camchiking.ca
Newsletter Editor	Isabel	newsletter@camchiking.ca
Web Editor		leggeworks@shaw.ca